
Title I Program 
 

What is Title I? 

Title I is the largest federal aid program for our nation’s schools.  Every year each state receives a 
grant for the program.  The state then sends the money to school districts based on the number of 
low income families. 

 

What is the purpose of Title I schools? 

Title I provides additional funding so that all children can obtain a high quality education.  

● Title I funds provide extra supports and interventions for struggling students. 
● Children attending a school-wide Title I school are eligible for funding supports regardless of 

family income. 
 

Which schools in our district receive Title I funds? 

Title I funding is provided at our four elementary schools.  (Belton Elementary School, Marshall 
Primary School, Honea Path Elementary School and Wright Elementary School) 

 

What does Title I pay for? 

Title I supplements but does not replace funding already provided for the school.  Title I provides an 
additional layer of academic supports.  

Funding is used for:  

● Parent Involvement Activities such as Family Nights and Parent Newsletters 
● Professional Development (Attending conferences or workshops to learn additional 

research-based teaching strategies and program applications) 
● Supporting Emergency Medical or Supply Needs for At-Risk or Homeless Students 
● Class-size Reduction/Intervention Support 
● Materials and Supplies to Support Student Interventions 
● Program Administrative Costs 

 

Contact Lana Major, Director for Instructional Programs, if you would like more information. 
lmajor@asd2.org​  864-369-7364 
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